CHARLES I. FRANCIS
ATTORNEY AT LAW
MELLIE ESPERSON BUILDING

HOUSTON 2, TEXAS

Merch 3, 1952

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I have read with a great deal of
interest your editorial in the Fort WorthStar Telegram
of Sunday, February 10, 1952, entitled "Elsenhower and
e Campaign for America', I am certainly in accord with
everything you said in this editorial. It is an excellent
one.

With best regards and good wishes,

Sincerely,



